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Hello, 

 

I am against the proposed legislation. It is not based on fact or actual scientific 

studies of the effect of wake boats on the Willamette. It is not equitable. It is not 

enforceable. It will lead to overcrowding and unsafe conditions in other areas. This 

stretch of river is already highly regulated. Please don't make it more difficult for 

Oregon families to get outdoors and enjoy a  river that should be shared by all. 

 

Thank you, 

Kelly White 


